
Pittsburgh HOG Chapter #2224 

August HOG Chapter Meeting  

August 10, 2023    

Monte Cello’s Restaurant 

Officers Present: Mux Macario, Chris Wielock, Bill McCarrier, Ruth McCarrier, Bill Kerr, Jan Varasse, 

Pat Donovan, Larry Szramowski, Mike Booth, Josh Sutton, Tim Caliguiri 

Officers Absent:  Kim Jones, Rob Peck 

Director: Mux Macario 

• Opened the meeting @ 7:00 PM with the Pledge of Allegiance 

• Last month’s minutes were approved by Chris Wielock and seconded by Duane Eagan. 

• Rhonda Diercks made an announcement regarding the need for instructors for the 

Motorcycle safety courses. Please see Rhonda or Bill Huwe for information. 

Treasurer: Bill McCarrier  

 Revenues 

• Beginning Balance:  $5,300.75 

• 50/50 collected   $125.00 

Expenses 

• NORSCOT, Shirts  $698.30 

Ending Balance    $4,822.45 

A motion was made by Bill Huwe to approve the treasurers report. The motion was seconded by Dawn 

Booth 

• The Pirate’s game we will be attending is THIS Sunday, August 12. The sign-up sheet is 

on the table by the door. Please meet Bill and Ruth at the Home Plate gate near the 

Honus Wagner statue to pick up your ticket. They will be at the gate by 12:30. The game 

starts at 1:35. These are club seats which have air conditioning inside as well as a bar. 

Please let McCarrier’s know if you signed up and cannot make it. 

Secretary:  Ruth McCarrier 

• No report 

THRD Owner and Chapter Sponsor: George Gatto 

• See you at the picnic! 

Assistant Director: Chris Chuckie Wielock  



• The Picnic 50/50 at this point is $292 for the winner. Winnings will be awarded at the 

August Chapter picnic. 

• Reminder that Chapter officers are elected in November. If anyone is interested in an 

officer position, all positions are considered open each year. Many positions will be 

open this year. 

• TRHD will be hosting the Rockabilly contest at the dealership on Saturday, August 11. On 

August 26 TRHD will once again host the Custom Motorcicle Show from 10:00-3:00. 

Membership/Webmaster:  Bill Kerr 

• The website is up to date.  

• 116 Active members 

Ladies of Harley: Kim Jones 

• The Pony Express contest is still going. Ladies- make sure to submit your pictures with 

your/your husband’s bike in front of any US Post Office. The winner will receive a $100 

gift card. 

Activities Directors: Pat Donovan and Jan Varasse  

• The 50/50 for tonight will be $125.00 to the winner. 

Editor:  Josh Sutton 

• Happy birthday to the August birthdays 

• Happy anniversary to August anniversaries. 

Road Captain: Rob Peck (absent) Chris Wielock reported. 

• The 6th annual Shaw Ride will be held on August 19. Russ Walker Road Captain. 

• The annual Memorial Ride will be held on August 20. Mux Macario Road Captain. 

• The Thank a Vet ride will be held on August 26. Russ Walker Road Captain. 

Safety Officer: Tim Caliguiri 

• No report 

Historian: Mike Booth 

• Chapter T-Shirts are here. Please pay Mike for your shirt ASAP. 

Social Media: Chris (Chuckie) Wielock  

• No report 

Photographer: Larry Szramowski  

• He has a NEW KNEE!!! And…. As always…HE LOVES US AND WE LOVE HIM!! 

Drawings: 

• Door Prize: Gayle Loehr 



• 50/50 winner:  Lou Moccia ($125.00) 

• Rollover # not claimed (member not present) September rollover will be $275.00. 

The motion was made by Josh Sutton to adjourn the meeting. Cari Moore seconded the motion. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:23 PM.  

Next Chapter meeting will be Thursday, September 14, 2023 @ 7:00 pm at Monte Cello’s restaurant. 

Respectfully submitted by Ruth McCarrier, Secretary   

 

 

 

 


